
PRESS RELEASE: STORM UPDATE 

 

Due to updated weather conditions and a projected decrease in the amount 

of rainfall expected, the mandatory 

evacuations for Kagel Canyon, Lopez Canyon, and Little Tujunga, which 

were to be in effect at 6:00 pm this evening, have been cancelled. 

 

 

Storm Update 

 

Storm Update Spanish 

http://animalcare.qacp.lacounty.gov/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/Storm-Media-Advisory_-41bdccfe544c4872a72a9765d86daa3e.pdf
http://animalcare.qacp.lacounty.gov/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/Storm-Update_Spanish.pdf

